
 

 

 

 

 

March 12, 2020 

Dear Parents and Staff: 

Based on COV 19 being classified as a Pandemic and Miami Dade County being placed in a State of 

Emergency by the Mayor, with an abundance of caution, we are cancelling several events immediately. 

This is a rapidly evolving situation; there may be more cancellations in the future. We will keep you 

informed. We apologize for any inconvenience.  

*  All After School activities including sports are cancelled today except for After School Care. After care 

is available. 

*  Talent Show has been cancelled. The money for all tickets purchased will be returned to you through 

your children. We will send a notification when it is on the way. 

*  The Safety Patrols have been suspended. We will have staff members outside to assist with morning 

drop off.  

The safety of our students and staff is of paramount concern. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

#weareinthistogether. #thistooshallpass. 

 

God bless, 

 

The Administration Team 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 

14000 SW 112 Street 

Miami, FL  33186 

(305)386-8446 


